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INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM 

 
 
TO:  Members of the Board of County Commissioners 
 
DATE:  February 8, 2017 
 
SUBJECT: Request to Discuss Scheduling a Meeting on the Development Review 

Process 

 
FROM: Tim Zorc 

Commissioner, District 3 
 
 
Discussion Item: 
 
I would like to discuss issues that I have observed over the past six months related to 
the County’s development and permit review processes. During this time, my office has 
been contacted by a number of property owners, builders, developer and engineering 
firms who were facing a variety of issues related to our plan review and permitting 
processes. The issues span from items such as certification of occupancy on the 
residential side to regulations and requirements of commercial land development. 
 
I would like to host a meeting with any interested parties to discuss the Development 
Review Process.   
 


